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12th October 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Reception Class at Forest School 

We are delighted to inform you that we have secured a weekly session at Sue Hedley Nursery 
school. The children will attend Forest School together with Staff from St James. 
 
Each Monday the children will travel by coach with the Reception team at 9:30am and will return to 
school in time for normal lunch arrangements. 
 
On a Monday, children should come to school in their St James tracksuit with a warm waterproof 
coat. Children should come to school wearing wellies and have a pair of trainers with them to 
change into on return from Forest School. 
 
This is a wonderful opportunity for our children to experience outdoor learning and will enhance 
our Early Years Foundation Stage Curriculum. 
 
If you have any questions please speak to Miss Guthrie who will be happy to help. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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